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Golf Shop Hours:  Monday - Sunday 6:30 am-7:00 pm 

  
  

SUMMER TIME is here!  Higher temps and higher humidity are the norm this time of 
year.  Longer daylight hours, also.  We have extended the shop hours ‘til 7:30pm for the next 
couple of months to accommodate those that would rather tee off a little later in the day.  
We ask that the carts be returned as close to 7:30pm as possible.  Please, consider this when 
planning on your tee off time. 

Please, make sure to check in with the golf shop personnel before teeing off whether 
it be for your first hole of the day or your emergency 9.  This will enable them to be accurate 
with their sales transactions and prevent interruption of traffic on the course.  You will 
notice that we no longer sale bags of range balls.  Instead we are filling plastic baskets in the 
golf shop.  Please, return your basket to the shop when you are through at the range. 

As temperatures go up, our patience level sometimes goes down.  Please, be courteous 
to your playing partners and the other groups on the course when you play. 

The next two Monday Nite Scrambles are scheduled for June 26th and July 17th at 
5:30pm.  Sign up in the golf shop by 11am the day of the event. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
We had another hole in one this month!   

Michael Blair scored his third career hole in one on #5  
He used a 7 iron from 140 yds 

Witnesses were Alex and Angie Pollock and Chuck Fletcher 
 

July Events 
 

Tuesday July 4th   All Day  Flag Tournament 
 
Monday July 17th   5:30   Monday Nite Scramble 

       Shotgun 
 
 
   2017 LEADERBOARD     SUPER’S CORNER 

 
                                       

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                       
 
 
 

 MEN    LADIES 

 

David Beach   $150     Dewitt Nobles     $21 

Dicky Hartley  $150     Betty Gullickson  $16 

Gary Mooneyham $50   

Billy Lusk  $25   

The crew and I would like to 

thank everyone for their patience 

with us for the last couple of 

weeks.  Aerification, verti-cutting 

and top dressing of the greens are 

all important steps necessary to 

provide the best putting surfaces.  

I am spraying for weed control so, 

don’t be alarmed by turf 

discoloration  

Thanks!!                Ty 



 


